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About the Programme 

The Seminar on the Conservation of Endangered Species in Bajali District was held on 

27th November 2024, organized by the Department of Botany, Bhattadev University. The 

seminar aimed to raise awareness and discuss strategies for the conservation of endangered 

species specific to the Bajali District, emphasizing the critical role of community involvement 

and scientific intervention in protecting biodiversity. The event was inaugurated by the 

honorable Vice Chancellor of Bhattadev University, Professor Dhanapati Deka, who highlighted 

the significance of conserving the region's rich biodiversity and encouraged collective efforts 

towards sustainable environmental practices. The seminar featured an insightful session by the 

esteemed resource person, Dr. Ramesh Das, Principal of Bapujee College, Sarukshetri. Dr. Das 

shared his extensive knowledge and experience on the subject, highlighting the unique 

biodiversity of the region and the urgent need for conservation measures to safeguard vulnerable 

species. The programme witnessed enthusiastic participation, with a total of 60 participants, 

including students, scholars and faculties. Through interactive discussions and thought-

provoking presentations, the event successfully emphasized the importance of biodiversity 

conservation and inspired participants to actively contribute to ecological sustainability in the 

region. 

The Head of the Department of Botany, Mr. Kanak Das, expressed his heartfelt gratitude 

to the honorable Vice Chancellor, Professor Dhanapati Deka, the esteemed resource person Dr. 



Ramesh Das, and all participants for their valuable contributions. He emphasized that their 

involvement made the seminar a significant step toward fostering a deeper understanding of 

conservation efforts for endangered species in the Bajali District. 

 

Some Photographs from the Programme 

 

 

 


